



St Edmund's and St Joseph's Catholic Primary Schools

Executive Headteacher: Maria Kemble Chair of Governors: Mrs Z Crane

"We learn together in God's love by encouraging and supporting one another."

Beaconsfield Road, Sudbury, Suffolk, CO10 1JP

Tel: 01787 373365

Email: admin@st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk, IP33 1QG

Tel: 01284 755141

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

O:Letters 22 - 23/St Edmunds\.parents14.09.22doc

14th September 2022

Dear Parents,

It has been a joy to welcome the children back to school especially those who are new to our community. They have quickly settled into their new classes and are getting used to the routines. All the children are in The Nest and have also made a positive start.

You are invited to welcome meetings with your child's class teacher on **Tuesday 20th September at 3.40pm** after pick up. Please collect your children first, as usual, and wait on the playground and class teachers will ask you to come into the room when they are ready. The meetings will give you a chance to find out more about the curriculum and timetable for the learning this year. I appreciate if you have more than one child you may not be able to attend every class so staff will put the information on the school website for you to access afterwards.

The news of the death of Queen Elizabeth II has been a momentous event in the life of our country and we have reflected upon this in school during assemblies and discussions in class. We have remembered her and the Royal family in our prayers. On Monday 19th September, a national holiday has been announced and so school will be closed.

You will have noticed that we have the builders back on site as there are some additional works to be completed on the path to the MUGA. Please be careful when you are dropping off and picking up as there will be vehicles moving and equipment on the playground.

God Bless

Maria Kemble Executive Head Teacher

Maria komble



